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The Historic Preservation Advisory Board of the City of McKinney, Texas met in 

regular session in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Building on Thursday, March 

7, 2013 at 5:30 p.m.  

Board Members Present: Chairman Thomas McKissick, Edna Brown, Melanie 

Morgan, and Wes Shannon  

Board Members Absent: Vice-Chairman Randy Hubbard, Kevin McGraw, and 

Mark McReynolds 

Staff Present: Assistant Director of Development Services Rick Leisner, Planning 

Manager Ross Altobelli, Historic Preservation Officer Guy Giersch, and Administrative 

Assistant Terri Ramey  

Chairman McKissick called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. after determining a 

quorum was present. 

The Board unanimously approved the motion by Board Member Shannon, 

seconded by Board Member Brown, to approve the following consent item:   

13-212  Minutes of the Historic Preservation Advisory Board 
Regular Meeting of January 9, 2013 

 
END OF CONSENT 

Chairman McKissick continued the agenda with the Discussion Item. 

13-213  Discuss Historic Home Recognition Program 

  
Mr. Guy Giersch, Historic Preservation Advisory Board for the City of 

McKinney, and the Board Members discussed the current calendar, changes that 

they would like to see on next year’s calendar, and selling advertisements.  Further 

discussion focused on possibly having local artists interpret the homes that would be 

featured in a future calendar instead of using photographs of the winning homes.  

The Board Members felt hosting an art exhibit in Downtown McKinney featuring the 

original artwork and recognizing everyone involved with the project would be a great 

way to promote the calendar and the Historic District. 

There being no further business, Chairperson McKissick declared the meeting 

adjourned at 5:50 p.m. 

 

                                                                             ________________________________ 

THOMAS McKISSICK 
Chairman 


